
    

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Y1 Book Look 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

On Wednesday 18th December 2019 we would like to invite you into school so that the children 

can share what they have been learning this half term. The children will be able to show you 

their work; you can look at their books and find out what they are doing in class. You may also 

like to chat with the staff in the class and ask any questions.  

You will be welcomed into school from 2:30pm, where a member of staff will take you to your 

child’s classroom. Please meet at the Lower School Entrance at the beginning of Wooler Street. 

We look forward to seeing you then.  

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs S Boddy 

Y1/Y2 Phase Leader 

 


